
Mandatory NFPA Inspection of Rubbish and Linen Chute Codes 

Per NFPA 82 2009 section 10 code 10.2.2 “Waste 
and linen chutes and transport systems including chute 

loading and discharge doors shall be inspected and 
maintained not less than annually in accordance with 

manufacturers' instructions.”

            Per NFPA 82 Section 5 Codes 5.2.3.2.1 thru 
5.2.3.2.3 and 5.2.3.3.1.1 “All intake doors into a waste 
chutes shall be provided with a self-closing, positive 
latching frame and gasketed fire door assembly having 
a fire protection rating of not less than 1 hour.” , 
“Chutes discharge doors shall be permitted to be held 
open by Fusible link.” and “...Automatic closing or self 
closing...”

      Adhering to these codes will help prevent the 
spread of a fire if one was to start in the trash room. 
The combination of grease, trash and loose paper can 
become highly flammable if someone where to put a 
cigarette butt in the chute for instance.  With a properly 
maintained chute to the codes shown here. You stand 
a much greater chance of containing such a fire within 
the trash room and the chute stack rather then it 
spreading to each floor that has a intake.

    For more information on Chute fire codes and how 
to properly maintain your chute please contact The 
Ben F Perry Co at 770-441-9141. Or visit us at our 
website www.BFPChutes.com
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